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Nicola Gunn

From: Bloomer, David <David.Bloomer@lancashire.gov.uk>

Sent: 03 August 2018 12:14

To: Adam Birkett

Cc: LHS Customer Service; planning

Subject: app3/2018/0582 Chatburn Old Road, Chatburn

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Yellow Category

Morning Adam, 
            Whilst I would raise no objection to the proposal in principle additional highway measures 
will be required to balance the existing highway conditions with the additional traffic generated by 
the development. 
            During the course of my visit to the site , it was noted that there is a level of parking along 
the Chatburn Road and whilst this isn't in itself a major concern as the remaining carriageway 
width will operate on a give and take basis, the concern is where this parking occurs close to the 
junction with Ribble Lane. Because of the proximity of the junction the opportunities to establish a 
give and take between opposing drivers are limited and may result in vehicles reversing onto 
Ribble Lane , which would be unacceptable. Waiting restrictions , would therefore be required to 
allow two way working . 
            As with the previous residential development , the street lighting would need to be 
extended to the new sit entrance 
 
Dave Bloomer 

Development Control 

Lancashire County Council 

 

******************** 

This e-mail contains information intended for the addressee only. 

It may be confidential and may be the subject of legal and/or professional privilege.  

If you are not the addressee you are not authorised to disseminate, distribute, copy or use this e-mail or any attachment to it. 

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and unless specifically stated or followed up in writing, the content cannot be taken to form a 
contract or to be an expression of the County Council's position. 

Lancashire County Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email. 

Lancashire County Council has taken reasonable steps to ensure that outgoing communications do not contain malicious software and it is your responsibility 
to carry out any checks on this email before accepting the email and opening attachments. 


